
 

 
 

Gender & Diversity Research Group 
Postgraduate Student Symposium 

Call for abstracts 
 
In this call for postgraduate research presentations, we wish to encourage discussion on a broad 
range of research areas and topics.  

We encourage conceptual, theoretical and empirical papers from all postgraduate researchers 
(dissertation, thesis and doctoral researchers), on research around issues related to gender and 
diversity, as well as other discipline and subject areas. We are interested in hearing from a 
variety of discipline, interdisciplinary and methodological perspectives. Postgraduate 
researchers who are at the start of their research journey (e.g. just completed PGR1 or PGR2), 
or are part way through or have completed their study are invited to take part in this 
symposium. The aim of this day is to provide a safe and supportive environment for all 
postgraduate students to share their research interests.  

To finish we will also endeavour to have an open facilitated discussion on post-research careers 
‘Where to from here’? 

If you are interested in presenting at this postgraduate research symposium, please send a short 
abstract (200 words maximum) to barbara.myers@aut.ac.nz and irene.ryan@aut.ac.nz by 
Friday 22 November. 

In your abstract submission, please include: 
• Research topic or question 
• Stage of research (e.g. Completed PGR1, starting analysis, just submitted) 
• Rationale for undertaking the research 
• Literature 
• Methodology  
• Supervisors 

Gender & Diversity Research Group  
Postgraduate Student Symposium 
Friday 29 November 2019,  
9am-2pm, AUT City Campus (WF710) 
 
Light refreshments and lunch provided to registered participants. There will be an opportunity for 
continued discussions at an additional networking event at the conclusion of the day. 
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